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Had a stall at the Auckland Cultural Festival in March 2021.

Useful discussion on draft New Zealand Histories curriculum

AGM and Matariki meeting in June 2021 with Qiane Matata-Sipu as speaker. Qiane spoke about her project interviewing 100 indigenous women, Nuku which was published soon after, and about her connections to Ihumātao.

Annual Hiroshima and Nagasaki commemorations held at Ellen Melville Centre on 8 August.

Winter discussion series on ‘What does peace mean to you’ organised for September 2021, but Tāmaki went into lockdown in mid-August so it was not possible to hold the event.

Branch sub-committee has been established to organise speakers for the year at Branch meetings. First event was Susan Healy speaking on He Whakaputanga and was well-organised and well-attended in person and via Zoom.

Thanks are due, as always, to members who participate in meetings and the running of the Branch. Special thanks to Tamsin Kingston, our treasurer, and Nola Smith and Beverley Turner who manage the Human Rights Network Auckland email list.

Megan Hutching
Branch co-ordinator
